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 Greetings once again from Western Australia in the precious name of Jesus 
Christ the Lord.  We trust that each one is doing well and enjoying the blessings that are 
ours through Jesus Christ. 
 
 The Lord continues to send visitors to the services here in Geraldton, in addition 
to some who are attending regularly now.  We are very thankful for this blessing.  Most 
of the visitors have found out about us through our ongoing Gospel distribution.  It is 
also a blessing when the Lord provides opportunities to speak to others whenever I am 
distributing Gospel bulletins in various neighborhoods.   
 
 We greatly appreciate the expressions of concern, as well as the prayers being 
offered regarding our health issues.  We are continuing to pray for God’s guidance and 
leadership.  In the meantime, my health is being monitored and I continue to feel well.  
We thank the Lord concerning this.   
 
 Pastor Norman Malu reported in our last email exchange that the brethren in 
Papua New Guinea were doing well and the work there is going forward. 
 
 Thank you for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and support for the 
Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Frank James 
 


